
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 2025 Sports Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

 
Antonia Bevington called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm on Monday, February 10, 
2025. 
 
In attendance: Antonia Bevington, Cherri Dickinson, Julie Desso, Krista McNally 
Karen Smith, Lindsay Beraldi, Melinda Kuiken, Jessica DeLorenzo, Tammie Fanfa, 
Christina Raymond, and Michelle Hagmann. 
 
Athletic Director’s Report 
➔​I first would like to thank the Booster Club for all of the support on Big Red 

Day! The decorations, t-shirts, game programs, and festivities were all 
amazing. We received a lot of very nice compliments about the whole day. As 
the Winter season begins to wind down, I would like to give a shoutout to all 
of the Team Moms for each respective team. I know it is not an easy task and 
it is completely voluntary; your efforts do not go unnoticed! Also, one last 
special thank you to Michele Blake. I know the plan is for her to pass the 
torch on to someone new next year, but I feel very lucky we will have her as 
Booster Club President in the Spring. She has been so helpful to me as a new 
AD, I appreciate her and her time. 

➔​Best of luck to our Varsity teams in Sectionals! Congratulations to our JV & 
Modified teams as they finish up this week! I am looking forward to seeing 
the postseason play! 

➔​Some things for Spring: 
● School Doctor for Physicals- March 13th @ 8:00AM - 10:00AM 
● JV/ Varsity tryouts begin March 17th 
● Spring “Meet the Coaches Night” will be March 31st at 6:00 PM @ Tamarac 
HS 

➔​April break 14th-20th (WE DO HAVE GAMES/ CHECK rSchool Schedule) 
➔​Snow day “give back” days are: 5/23, 5/27, 5/22, 5/28, 4/11 (in that order) 

 
 



Concession Report 
➔​Winter sports concession is winding down. Thank you to all the parents and 

booster club members for supporting the concession this season. We could 
not do this without you!!!  

➔​HUGE shoutout to the Honor Society students for volunteering their time 
(mostly early Saturday mornings) to work the concession stand for ALL of 
the modified girls’ basketball games this season. These are a great group of 
kids! THANK YOU!!!   

➔​Girls and Boys Basketball Programs have donated all of the leftover food and 
drinks from Big Red Day to Booster Club Indoor concession. Thank you again!  

➔​On Tuesday, March 11th at 7 pm, Booster Club is running the concession stand 
for the  Harlem Wizards event put on by the PTSA. The Booster Club will be 
donating red pom poms to the event, so all children coming through the door 
will be given one to use during the game. We’ll be doing walking tacos and 
mac n cheese in addition to our normal stuff. I’ll be reaching out for 
donations shortly. Thank you to the PTSA for thinking of the Booster Club 
and offering us this opportunity to raise funds!   

➔​Still working on consolidating items and putting them away in storage bins. If 
anyone has any clean, unused tote bins lying around they would like to 
donate,  please contact Krista.   

 
Treasurer’s Report 
The January bank statement was reconciled to the Booster Club ledger. As of 
January's month-end, the Booster Club checking account had a total balance of 
$38,457.85. There are seven outstanding checks totaling $2,551.94. The Booster 
Club General Fund had a balance of $5,248.16, while the Individual Team Accounts 
had a balance of $30,657.75. The January Profit and Loss Statements will be sent to 
all the Varsity Coaches this week. 
The following is a recap of all Individual Team Account balances as of January 
month-end. 
Football $ (280.81) 
Volleyball $ 877.44 
Girls Soccer $ 4,269.17 
Boys Soccer $ 1,252.42 
Cross Country $ 589.82 
Golf $ 34.01 
Wrestling $ 4,676.53 
Boys Basketball $ 2,195.71 
Girls Basketball $ 4,608.55 
Cheerleading $ 1,587.90 
Indoor Track $ 1,608.21 



Track & Field $ 737.02 
Baseball $ 4,271.31 
Softball $ 385.96 
Boys Lacrosse $ 2,565.51 
Girls Lacrosse $ 1,279.00 
TOTAL $ 30,657.75 
 
NOTES: 
Indoor Track held a successful bundt cake fundraiser. The total net is $562. 10% of 
that will go to Booster. Will finish reconciling in February. Cheer held a successful 
Krispy Kreme fundraiser. The total net is $721. 10% of that went to Booster. 
BRD was a huge success. Total profit $7,228.27. That will be completely reconciled 
in February. Wrestling had a successful text fundraiser totaling $3,220. 10% of that 
went to Booster. The boys' basketball program also had a successful text 
fundraiser totaling $1,917.20. 10% of that will go to Booster. Will finish reconciling in 
February. 
Currently, there are no old outstanding checks. 
 
Request to Fundraise/Review of Fundraising Efforts 
➔​Indoor Track – Bundt Cakes – amount raised? 
➔​Cheer- Krispy Kreme – amount raised? 
➔​Boys Basketball – text fundraiser - $1,917.20 
➔​Football Super Bowl squares were sold - $1,000 will be donated 
➔​Softball (Florida Trip) Super Bowl squares were sold - $1,000 will be donated 
➔​Super Bowl fundraisers are not promoted on Booster social media or 

Program social media 
 
New Business 
 
➔​Winter Sports 

◆​ Cheer- Cheer has had three competitions. They have placed 2nd in two 
of the competitions and 1st this past weekend with best in 
choreography. 

◆​ Basketball- Girl’s crossover game is at Stillwater on 2.13.25 at 5:30 (JV) & 
7:00 (V). Boy’s crossover game is home vs. Cambridge on 2.14.25 at 6:00 
(JV) & 7:30 (V). Boy’s seeding meeting is on 2.19.25 & first-round games 
will take place on 2.25.25 & 2.26.25 at the higher seed’s home court. Girl’s 
seeding meeting is on 2.21.25 and prelim games are on 2.22.25. 

◆​ Wrestling- Scott Bailey is our Class C Sectional Champion (no apparel 
will be ordered until he completes States). Sectional and State Qualifiers 
are Saturday at Guilderland beginning at 9:00 am. Owen Hains and 



Eddie Miller also qualified but are going to be away on vacation. States 
for boys are February 28th and March 1st at the MVP Center. Girls 
sectionals are February 17 & 18th at Guilderland, states are February 
27th at MVP. Follow up with Sanada & Julia for Sectional and State 
Qualifiers. 

◆​ Indoor Track- The Indoor Girls Track Team won the Wasaren League 
Championship, beating out Mechanicville by 1 pt. League Champion 
shirts have been ordered. The boy's team placed second. Sectionals are 
this Sunday, February 16th at HVCC. - Might be Sat.? 

◆​ All-Stars have been announced (plaques have been ordered). Our 
Tamarac All-Stars this year are Jack Roseberg, Sarah Raymond, and 
Caroline Murphy. 

◆​ Hockey- Senior Night for Logan Ryan was 2.7.25 
◆​ Unified Bowling- Starts 2.9.25. Senior Banners have been ordered First 

match is on 2.1 
 

➔​Banquet Dates  
Girls Basketball- 3.16 
Boys Basketball-  3.30 
Cheer- 3.23 
Wrestling- 3.12 
Indoor Track – TBD 
Unified Bowling - TBD 

 
➔​Spring Sports 

◆​ For anyone who has a physical expiring and needs one for spring 
sports, the doctor will be at school on 3.13 @ 8:00 am 

◆​ Family ID opens for JV & Varsity Spring Sports registration on 2.17 and 
Modified registration on 2.24 

◆​ JV & Varsity tryouts start on 3.17 
 
 
➔​Fall Scholar-Athlete T-Shirt Distribution 

◆​Michele is picking them up on 2.10 and they will be distributed at school 
this week, pictures will be taken as well 

➔​Fall Review of New School Records 
◆​ Per fall coaches no new school records were made 

 
➔​Updated BylawsFall Review  

◆​Voting was emailed out on 2.8- 13 all voted in favor as of 2.10 @7:45 



 
➔​Deposits to Cherri 

◆​ Please utilize the deposit form that is on our website as this helps us to 
stay organized. In addition, Cherri keeps them on file, and having the 
deposit form is a helpful reference.  
 

➔​Senior Athlete Breakfast 
◆​The booster club used to “gift” each senior athlete a key chain with a 

charm for each sport they played. Due to low funds, we stopped this 
practice two years ago. This year we agreed to reintroduce the school 
record t-shirts. We also discussed an end-of-the-year senior athlete 
breakfast to create a new tradition. People agreed.  
 

➔​Wizards Game 
◆​Covered in Concession Report. The game is Tuesday, March 11th and is 

at 7:00. Purchase tickets through the PTSA. No need to purchase tickets 
if we are working in concession. 
 

➔​RWG Day Committee 
◆​Coach Onorato is holding the first RWG Day committee meeting on 

Tuesday, February 11th at 6:30 in room 118. All are welcome to attend to 
assist in planning this year’s event. 

◆​ May 17th will be the date. The field will be under construction according 
to Tammie Fanfa. Rt. 2 field is also supposed to be worked on for 
drainage etc.  Looking to get softball, baseball, girls and boy’s lacrosse 
involved. 
 

➔​Misc. 
◆​Mr. Miner was emailed with regards to the Wasaren Indoor track 

banner for the gym. 
◆​Wrestling is going to donate some leftovers for the Wizards Game.  

 
➔​Old Business 

◆​None 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15.  
 
 
​ ​  
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